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            Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Director, Legal Services 

603-425-8085 
 Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

 
       August 2, 2024 
 
 
Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
 
Re: DG 23-076 Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty  

Winter 2023-2024 and Summer 2024 Cost of Gas and LDAC Filing 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 Attached for filing in the above docket please find an Assented-to Petition to 
Authorize Lump Sum Credit to Customers, and the Technical Statement of Alyssa E. Maston, 
with attachments.  

 The petition asks for Commission approval for a one-time, lump sum refund to those 
customers who contributed toward a cost of gas overcollection during the summer of 2023.  
The Company respectfully asks the Commission to act promptly on this request so that the 
refund can occur during the current summer period, which ends October 31, 2024. 

 Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 
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